
Sayyid Al-Hakeem visits Zoroastrianism Baghdad headquarters on International
Day of Living Together in Peace

On the International Day of Living Together in Peace, we visited the headquarters of the

Zoroastrianism religion in Baghdad and stated that Zoroastrianism is one of the oldest and

deepest religions that hold humanitarian values.

We expressed our appreciation and pride in Zoroastrianism as part of Iraq’s diversity and

stated that diversity in Iraq composing it of several people that make up the Iraqi nation.

We also affirmed the importance of diversity and respecting the privacies within the Iraqi

Unifying Identity. We indicated the state of stability of Iraq and overcoming difficult stages

and challenges that targeted its people in all of their colors and spectra, we called

Zoroastrianism, our partners of homeland to unite and contribute to building Iraq, enriching

its experience, and come together to have representatives in the parliament and governorates

councils as a precursor step to have representation through the quota.


